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Today, the Town of Pincourt is proud to inaugurate the Art Pathway project, an initiative aimed at highlighting 

culture and enhancing the landscape. The artistic design of the footbridge began in the fall of 2023, and 

several partnerships were necessary, including an agreement with the Ministère de la Culture et des 

Communications. 

 

An Artistic and Collective Initiative 

The project consists of two sections of artworks. The first part, themed around 

neighbourhood life, is located between Bellevue Street and Loiselle Street and was 

created using recycled materials. The second part, themed around trees, is located 

between Loiselle Street and Cardinal-Léger Boulevard. To ensure the longevity of 

the artworks, they have been treated to withstand Quebec's four seasons. The goal 

is to adorn the fences with beautiful works of art, highlighting the district and vegetation of Pincourt. 

 

A Fruitful and Generous Collaboration 

The Town of Pincourt's Design Committee played a key role in setting up this 

project. More than 30 dedicated volunteers contributed their time and effort for 

free to create these artworks. In addition to the important collaboration of the 

Recreation and Public Works Department. 

 

The Town wishes to thank all the financial collaborators who made this project possible: the Ministère de la 

Culture et des Communications, Vaudreuil Member of Parliament Marie-Claude Nichols, Polymos, NWCN, 

Action Comité Pincourt, Tennis Pincourt, the Healthy Town Committee, and Canadian Tire. 

 

"The Art Pathway represents a significant investment in the culture and unity of our community. This project 

beautifies our urban spaces while showcasing our local artists. The result is magnificent!" proudly declares 

Claude Comeau, Mayor of Pincourt. 

 

"I am extremely grateful to everyone who contributed to the realization of this project. The local artists have 

put their hearts into it, giving back to the community. This artistic achievement is unique because it was 

entirely carried out voluntarily. Thanks to this collective commitment, Pincourt artists have been discovered," 

mentions Denise Bergeron, President of the Pincourt Design Committee and Municipal Councillor. 

 

Residents and visitors are invited to admire the Pathway and celebrate this unique achievement. 

 

 

For more information: 

Vicky Sauvé, Director of Communications and Citizen Relations 
514 453-8981, Ext. 220 
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